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In Yaounde, Cameroon, our CARP central region had its first conference on the theme "Understanding 

the Principles of Creation for Better Living as a Young Person," which Dr. Ernst Paul Kamga and Mr. 

George Ndode conducted. 

 

 
 

Twenty-six university students, among others, participated in this conference. We taught them the six 



principles of creation and that science and religion must unite in order for us to accomplish the purpose of 

creation. They learned about family values and how young students have to take responsibility to build 

good, united families and a good united society. 

 

The young people that took part emerged from the experience optimistic and enthusiastic. Thus, they 

expressed their appreciation to W-CARP. The material presented piqued their curiosity; they asked 

questions and shared their thoughts and feelings. 

 

 
 

We shared snacks with them that CARP members had provided. This helped create a cordial atmosphere 

for the presentations by the speakers. 

 

This reflects W-CARP Cameroon's determination to succeed in holding CARP education activities by 

soliciting both spiritual and material support from all new and old members throughout the entire FFWPU 

family. 

 

We are doing this to more closely unite and to work very hard for the accomplishment of Vision 2020, 

which we believe is possible based on our existing potential and the members' firm determination. 

 

Many of the people that came to this conference promised to participate in the next one, in November. We 

look forward to presenting educational material to them and helping them develop from regular 

participants into core CARP members. 

 

 


